Lena Bonner

s

From: Commissioner Catherine Smith-McKnight

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 11:01 AM

To: Lena Bonner; Brandon Garrett; Commissioner Alvin D. Mason; Commissioner Bobby
Williams

Subject: Fire Trucks

Good Morning,

Please put on Public Safety Committee to discuss the two fire truck accidents that happened within a week’s time.

Respectfully,

Commissioner McKnight
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